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SHERIFF’S OFFICE INTRODUCES NEW TEMPORARY 

PARKING PERMIT 
 

 SUMMIT COUNTY, CO- The Summit County Sheriff’s Office has 

implemented a new system for residents of unincorporated Summit County.  Now 

anyone from the public can visit our website and request special parking privileges 

for events that will require several cars to park on county roads.   

 

This can be done through our new online parking permit application.  This 

document allows any person to provide information in regards to their event and 

specify any special parking needs.  Upon approval residents are granted special 

parking privileges for the specified date and time of their event.   

 

To access this online application please go to our website www.co.summit.co.us.  

Under the Departments heading go to the Sheriff’s Office tab where you will find 

the Services tab.  Under the Services tab you will find the Temporary Parking 

Permit application.  Simply fill out the application and hit the Submit button to 

electronically submit your application.   

 

*This temporary parking permit is valid only in unincorporated Summit County. 
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